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The Dream Center on Pine Ridge Circle of Love Children’s Shelter 
 

VOICE IN THE WILDERNESS 
   
HAPPY RESURRECTION 

DAY! 
May confirm your HOPE in 

our Risen Savior for all 
things, health, safety and 
provisions. He is our only 
way to salvation and life 

eternal. We pray you enjoy 
the celebration with family 
and friends. God Bless each 

of you for all you do for 
Jesus! Love you! 

 
Thank you to all who gave to help 
us start the cafeteria. We ask for 

prayers as help this summer is 
challenging due to the continued 

pandemic and the hardships many 
have endured this past year. You 
are always in our prayers and we 
hope the Lord will make a way to 
bring help to begin the projects we 
have hoped to accomplish. Anyone 
who is interested in serving please 
let us know. This summer we hope 

will the last of abnormal times. 

The ministry has seen a rise in 
families wanting to know of Jesus 
and how they can have peace, joy 
and love in their hearts. It’s been 

pretty amazing to witness the move 
of the Lord on these impoverished 
reservations. Our hearts and we 

hope yours too will rejoice and give 
thanks that even in a crisis we have 

continued to bring His love to the 
reservations this past year. We are 
currently planning more and more 
outreach and bible studies as the 
restrictions on the reservations 

continue to be lifted slowly. Very 
slowly! 

    

 
 
 
 

 
 

The Dream Center is a place for the 
children to learn about Jesus and 

bring them closer to Him. 
 

 
 

Please pray with us for the children this 
summer. 

  

We will be giving the children activity packets this 
summer to give them some encouragement. If you 
are able, we have the need for all things for kids! 
Basketballs, soccer balls, sidewalk chalk, markers 
and activity books, paints, paintbrushes, hoola 
hoops, Bible activity books, etc. We appreciate 
sending them to the ministry: PO BOX 207, 
Caputa, SD 57725 by June 1st. Thank you! 

WATCH FOR OUR NEW WEBSITE 
COMING SOON!!! 



Wings As Eagles Ministries       PO Box 207, Caputa, SD 57725  (605)455-1131 
 

CAFETERIA COSTS UPDATE: 
 
THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH FOR YOUR GIVING TO HELP 

US REACH THE GOAL OF THE INDOOR CAFETERIA! WE 

CONTINUE OUR OUTREACH FOR FINANCIAL GIFTS TO 

COMPLETE OUR PHASE 1 OF THE PROJECT. THE 

FOUNDATION WORK OF CONCRETE, PLUMBING, 
EXCAVATING, SEPTIC, WATER LINE, ETC. IS INCLUDED 

IN PHASE 1. WE ARE NOW SO CLOSE TO BEING ABLE 

TO FUND THIS WHOLE PHASE DUE TO YOUR 

GENEROSITY AND PRAYERS.  $3,600.00 STILL 

NEEDED TO COMPLETE THIS PHASE FOR SUMMER 

GROUND BREAKING!  
    
 PHASE 2 WHICH IS THE METAL BUILDING OF 60X40 

HAS COMPLETED FUNDING! COST: 28,654.00 
 
PHASE 3 WILL INCLUDE WINDOW, DOORS, DRYWALL, 
FRAMING, ELECTRICAL, BATHROOM,  ROUGH IN TO 

NAME A FEW IN THIS PHASE COST: 35,100.00 
 
 PHASE 4 WILL BE THE LAST PHASE TO OPENING OUR 

BRAND NEW INSIDE EATERY! SOME OF THAT PHASE 

WILL INCLUDE CABINETS, COMMERCIAL SINK, KITCHEN 

FIXTURES, LIGHTING, APPLIANCES, BATHROOM 

FIXTURES. PAINTING, WINDOW COVERING, FLOORING, 
COUNTER TOPS, AND TABLES AND CHAIRS. COST 

APPOX. 38,375.00 
 
*THESE COSTS INCLUDE MATERIALS ONLY AND ARE 

SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS CONSTRUCTION COSTS ARE 

RISING FREQUENTLY. THEY ALSO DO NOT REFLECT ANY 

CONSTRUCTION MACHINERY RENTALS. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                             

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
TEAMS!!! WE ARE SCHEDULING FOR SUMMER 
2021, PLEASE CONTACT US AT 
wingsaseaglesmin@earthlink.net for open dates 
and opportunities! We are seeking skilled 
construction teams as well for 2021. Any 
construction talents for concrete, plumbing, 
electrical, metal building construction, drywall and 
painting etc. Also opportunities for outreach to the 
communities. Please reach out to us! We need 
you!!! 

 

 

 

BREAKOUT!! 2021 This summer we will be working 

with the teens outside in the communities. The ministry has 
planned bible studies, talking circles outside, where they talk about 
their struggles and hopes of this past year. Hanging out with them 
and doing sports. We will be giving lunch to the teens as well as the 
children this summer each day. Please give as you can to help 
provide these vital needs within the communities. Thank you! 


